
Capt. Chris & Talkin’ Trash Sportfishing 
will receive the $2500 award money 

from the Marlin Club for their release. 

Capt. Chris R. & Bill Slayer Sportfishing 
will receive the $5000 award money 

from the Marlin Club for their release. 

To Ocean City Marlin Club Members: 

 Capt. Chris Ragni & Bill Slayer Sportfishing on the first 
OCMC Club Member White Marlin Release                                      

of the 2023 Season!!! 

& 

Capt. Chris Little &  Talkin’ Trash Sportfishing on the first 
OCMC Club Member Blue Marlin Release                                   

of the 2023 Season!!! 


